
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
           Attempt Robberies 
            17th District (Albany Park)  
 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of two recent Attempt Robbery incidents that have occurred in 
April in the 17th District. In each incident, the victims were walking when the 
offenders pulled up in a vehicle and demanded money from the victims. In the most 
recent incident on April 9th, the offenders implied that they were armed with a 
firearm. In both incidents, the offenders fled the scene without taking any property 
from the victims.   
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 6100 Block of North Keating Avenue on April 2, 2017 at 5:45 a.m. 

• 6100 Block of North Central Park Avenue on April 9, 2017 at 12:01 a.m. 
 
About the Offenders: 

• 3 Black Males and 1 Hispanic Male offenders using a gray or silver vehicle 
(Possibly a Toyota Corolla) on April 2, 2017 

• 3 Male Hispanic offenders using a gray vehicle (Possibly a Lexus) on April 9, 
2017 

 
What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (ie., scars, limp, acne, teeth) 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
RD#s JA-212231, JA-217939 
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